Join Date: Oct 2016
Location: Auburn Hills, MI
Posts: 557

Hi everyone,

We have good news, safety recall T34 owner letters will begin mailing September 14th. This letter will direct you to your
dealership for remedy. We would recommend visiting https://www.mopar.com/en-us/my-vehic...ls/search.html for more
information and to review your scheduling options. If you have any additional questions please let us know!

Andrea + Kori
Chrysler Social Care Specialists
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